

December 8, 2010

Ontario Association of Law Enforcement Planners c/o Waterloo Regional Police Service 200 Maple Grove Road Cambridge, Ontario N3H 5M1

Attention: Margaret Gloade, President

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Ontario Police Memorial Foundation, I would like to thank you for your donation. Your contribution makes it possible for us to maintain the Ontario Police Memorial located in Toronto across from Queen's Park and host the Annual Ceremony of Remembrance.

In 2000, the Ontario Police Memorial was created to honour those police officers in the Province of Ontario who lost their lives in the line of duty. The names of all known fallen officers are inscribed upon the Wall of Honour at the Memorial Park.

On the first Sunday of May each year, the Foundation hosts a Ceremony of Remembrance for these fallen officers' families, friends, colleagues and the people of Ontario to remember those officers we have lost.

The Remembrance Ceremony and maintaining the Memorial is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

Please find enclosed your charitable receipt. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

James Christie President



0160 Receipt No.

6730 Davand Drive Unit I Mississauga, ON LST 2K8 Phone (905) 670-9770 Fax (905) 670-9755 Ontario Police Memorial Foundation Official Receipt for Income Tax Purposes

Received with thanks from: Name Ontahio Association of Saw Enforcement Playners.

Address C/O Waterloo Regional P.S., 200 Maple Knove Red.

City thattoder lambidage Prov. Ontario

Date of Receipt NBV. 19/10 Dated 10.8/10

Treasurer ()
The Ontario Police Memorial Foundation. Charitable Donation No. 86839 5575 RR0001